
 

 

24th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Transition to High School 
 

We are currently working on a plan with our children to support a successful transition to high 

school during such strange times. We would appreciate if you could complete this online form 

to share your thoughts: https://forms.gle/zoS64i52prXgYQpF6 

We would be very grateful if you could complete the survey by the end of the Easter holidays at 

the latest. 

Kind regards, 

Donna Wealleans 

Deputy Headteacher 
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